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Resignation of Director 
 
 
The Board of ICS advises that Mr. Victor Shkolnik has resigned as a Non-executive 
Director effective 31st May 2022. 
 
The Board wishes to acknowledge Victor’s valuable contribution to the turnaround and 
successful transition of ICS and to wish him all the best for his future endeavours.  
 
  
Authorised by the Board 
 

 
 
Greg Quirk 
Company Secretary 
ICSGlobal Ltd. 


